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PUBLIC NOTICE FOR INVOLUNTARY TERMINATION OF 
MEDICARE /MEDICAID PROVIDER AGREEMENT 

 
 
The Department of Health and Human Services retracts the public notice announcing 
the termination of Hampton Regional Medical Center located at 595 West Carolina 
Ave., Varnville, SC 29944 from the Health Insurance for the Aged and Disabled 
Program (Medicare), effective December 29, 2018. 
 
                 Linda Smith 
                                         Associate Regional Administrator 
                                         Division of Survey & Certification 
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